

January 23, 1982

Mr. Carl Dabelstein 8209 West 78th Street Overland Park, Kansas 66204

Dear Carl:

This letter verifies your reception of KKOZ. I'm happy to hear your were able to pick up the station in Overland Park. Its great to hear from someone in my home state of Kansas. We just recently purchased the station. Prior to now I worked at stations in Beloit, Norton, Clay Center, Concordia, Hays, and Manhattan, all in Kansas.

Again, Carl, this letter confirms your reception of KKOZ.

Sincerely,

Joe Jindra

Presidetn/General Manager